
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

During the period 7th - 11th of September 2007 my company had the opportunity to work 
with Vedat Vural and Alternatif Turizm.

Our trip consisted of a “rafting expedition” on the Göksu River during three days and two 
nights. In the evenings we camped and all of our meals were prepared for us. We were 72 
persons that Vedat Vural and Alternatif Turizm catered to.

During this trip we saw proof of very careful logistical planning, great people- management 
and good knowledge in the matters of water- safety and trip planning.

All other parts of this trip; two nights in hotel, transfers and meals worked 100% friction- 
free.

We highly recommend Vedat Vural and his company as an operator with outstanding skills. 
They have proved to be very reliable, knowledgeable and they deliver a very safe and 
thought- through product.

Please feel free to contact us for any further reference.

Michael Lemmel

Human Link Sports Marketing                                                                                                   
michaellemmel@mac.com
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